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• Charlotte County successfully secured the southern parking area adjacent to Sunseeker and opened it 
for public use at the end of January 2025.  

• Work has since resumed on converting the adjacent grass parking area into a more stable and durable 
paver parking system.  

• Construction timelines for this phase will be established as the project progresses.  
• Design efforts for the remaining repair and recovery work for Bayshore Live Oak Park are currently 

underway. This phase, including design and permitting, is being managed by the county’s hurricane 
recovery vendor. Project timelines are still in development. 

• A next phase with partial reopening will be coming soon. 
 


